
24 May 2023 

To whom it may concern,  

 Effective immediately, I hereby resign from the City of London’s Community Advisory 

Committee. While I have very much appreciated the opportunity to learn more about active 

transportation within the city, the expectations of the committee have been ultimately untenable 

with my doctoral studies.  

 If there was one suggestion I may leave the committee with, it is that afternoon meetings 

can be an obstacle for those who have obligations during working hours. Nonetheless, I wish the 

committee the best of luck as it continues to be a passionate voice for active and equitable 

transportation in London. Above all, I remain grateful for this experience.  

Sincerely,  

James 


